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Dear Fitzgerald Students, Staff, Parents, and Community Members, 

Welcome to the 2025-2026 school year at Fitzgerald Elementary School! Whether you're a returning member of our 

Fox Family or joining us for the first time, we are excited to have you as part of our community. 

After stepping into the principal role mid-year, it has been a true privilege getting to know many of you. I'm thrilled to 

continue this journey and begin the new year with energy, purpose, and a shared commitment to helping every 

student feel seen, supported, and empowered to succeed. 

This year, we will continue to place a strong emphasis on academic excellence, while also focusing on what we 

know is equally important-building a caring, inclusive school community. We are dedicated to creating a school 

culture where every student feels a sense of belonging and where kindness, respect, and responsibility are part of 

our everyday experience. We'll use tools like iReady to guide instruction from day one and ensure every child is 

making meaningful progress. 

We know that a successful school year is built on strong connections between school and home. Your 

involvement and support are powerful! Whether you're able to volunteer, attend an event, or simply encourage your 

child's learning at home, your partnership makes a lasting impact. We'll have many opportunities for families to get 

involved, and we encourage you to participate in ways that work for you. 

Safety remains a top priority at Fitzgerald. From arrival to dismissal, and every moment in between, our focus is to 

ensure that students feel secure, both physically and emotionally. Our school policies and procedures are designed 

with this in mind, and we ask that families continue to help us by following parking lot guidelines, arriving on time, and 

reinforcing safe and respectful behaviors at home and with school employees.Our partnership ensures that each child 

can concentrate on learning in a safe and supportive setting. 

We're also excited to welcome an outstanding group of new staff members who are joining our school family this 

year. They bring fresh energy, innovative ideas, and a shared commitment to nurturing and supporting our students. 

Please mark your calendars for two important dates: 

• The first day of school: Monday, August 11th, 2025

• Back to School Night: Thursday, August 14th, 2025

Thank you for trusting us with your child's education. I look forward to seeing you soon and making this year one of 

growth, joy, and meaningful learning for all. 

With appreciation and excitement, 

Mrs. Kimberly Rosas 

Principal 

2568 West Te"a Vista Drive • Rialto, CA 92377 ■ (909) 854-3800 ■ Fax (909) 854-3800 




